
September 20, 2018

Please join Mass Senior Care, the Department of Public Health and the Office of the
State Long Term Care Ombudsman for a webinar on November 19 from 11:00 am –
12:30 pm to discuss the federal and state regulations related to a resident’s right to
smoke in long-term care facilities. This webinar will discuss a resident’s right to
reasonable accommodation and resident safety and health. Please note: This
webinar will not include a discussion regarding medical and/or recreational
marijuana. The discussion and questions and answers will be limited to the use of
tobacco and e-cigarettes. To register for this webinar click here. 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/902095807976748801

